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Year 5 and 6 Production of Beauty and the Beast 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

We cannot wait to share our production of Beauty and the Beast with you next week. The production will take 

place at The Spires College on Wednesday 17h July at 6.30pm. Please find information below regarding the 

organisation of the evening.  

 

Spires Rehearsal - 16th July (Year 6 only) 

Costumes will not be required for this rehearsal. The children will need school uniform as normal. The 

forecast may be hot so please ensure the children have sun cream applied and have a drink. 

 

Year 5 - 17th July 

Children need to arrive at the main entrance of Spires College at 6pm, (we will be unable to let the 

children in any earlier, so please do not send them before this). School staff will register the children 

and clarify the collection arrangements for any child who doesn’t have an adult in the audience.  

Please can they wear black (or dark) top and bottoms.  

 

Year 6 – 17th July 

Children will need to arrive between 5:45 and 6pm (we will be unable to let the children in any earlier than 

5:45pm, so please do not send them before this and they need to be there no later than 6:00pm please!) 

Please can the children arrive in their costume.  All children will be registered by school staff.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Collection 

In order to keep the children safe, their class teacher will need to sign them out at the end of the evening.  To 

enable this to run smoothly, please ensure that only one adult comes to the collection point. We appreciate 

this may delay your departure slightly and thank you for your patience. 

If you are not staying for the performance, then you may collect your child at 8.30pm.  No child will be 

permitted to leave unaccompanied. 

 

Tickets 

Thank you for completing the seat reservation form. Due to fire safety regulations, we are unable to 

accommodate any extra adults or children on the night so please do not invite anyone who you haven’t 

reserved a seat for.  The admin team will check in ticket holders from 6.15pm. Just to clarify, we have not 

issued physical tickets but will have lists of the people coming to tick off. 

 

Seats 

There are no numbered seats. The auditorium is tiered and there is a clear view of the stage from every seat. 

Please be mindful that every seat will be needed for the performance so we ask you not to leave empty 

chairs between parties. 

 

Refreshments 

There will be a short interval in which refreshments may be purchased.  We ask for a cash donation for these 

and any money raised will be put towards next years’ costumes, we hope you agree this has been incredibly 

useful for this year’s play!   

 

As this is a school site, smoking is not permitted anywhere on site. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Smith & Mr Metherell 

Y6 class teachers 

 


